2020 Year 9 Entry to Selective Entry High Schools
Illness/Misadventure Form
For students who were unable to sit the examination on 15 June 2019
Instructions to Parents
Note: In this document ‘parent’ includes ‘guardian’ and ‘carer’.

If some problem, such as an illness or accident, prevents your child from taking the selective high school examination on 15 June 2019 you should complete the illness/misadventure form as soon as possible.

•
In the case of misadventure, supporting evidence must be attached to the form to verify the claim.

•
In the case of illness, a medical certificate that covers the examination date and includes the contact details of the medical officer must be attached to the form.

The completed illness/misadventure form should be returned to the Selective Entry Unit no later than 
Friday 21 June 2019.
If your application is successful, you will be contacted by the Selective Entry Unit and informed of alternative examination arrangements.

Illness/Misadventure Procedure
If you wish to apply for illness/misadventure please complete this form and attach any supporting evidence and return it to the Selective Entry Unit by Friday 21 June 2019.

Contact Details
Selective Entry Unit

Department of Education and Training
Email: seu@edumail.vic.gov.au
Telephone: 03 9014 1400

Fax: 03 8677 1153
Website: https://www.education.vic.gov.au/parents/going-to-school/Pages/selective-entry-high-schools.aspx
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Illness/Misadventure Form
To be completed by Parents
Student Details
Student’s family name:
 

Student’s given names:
 

Student examination/desk ID:

Please indicate the grounds for the illness/misadventure claim
Parent’s full name:
 

Parent’s signature:
 

Date:
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